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Friday 28th March 2025 

Dear Parent/ Carer,  

Junior Road Safety Officer  

It is with great delight that I am letting you know that at the beginning of the academic year, your 
child was voted as a Junior Road Safety Officer for their class. 
   
As part of this role, we will be inviting one year group at a time, before and after school, to carry out 
some exciting new projects.  These projects are designed to promote our school community parking 
further away and walking to school, with the ultimate aim of keeping our local area safe for all.    
 

The dates and year groups for the year are as follows:   
  

Date & Time Year Group 
Required 

Summer  

Tuesday  
22.04.25 
@08:20 

Y5 

Tuesday 
29.04.25 
@14:50 

  Y6 

Wednesday 
07.05.25 3 

@08:20 

Y3 

Tuesday 
13.05.25 
@14:50 

Y4 

Tuesday 
20.05.25 
@8:20 

Y5 

Tuesday  
03.06.25 
@14:50 

Y6 

 

Please could we ask that you complete the form by clicking  HERE, no later than 9am on Thursday 
3rd April, to give permission for your children to be off site with us for the sessions before or after 
school.   
 
 

mailto:solentjunior@thesolentschools.org
https://forms.office.com/e/xXh43ejgYV
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On the date when your child’s year group has been invited in early, we would ask that you bring 
them to the school office, where they will be met by Mrs Bannister-Palmer.  We will then sign them 
in to school, so we know they are present.  During the time the gates are open, the children will then 
visit roads around either the infant or junior school.  By sending the children in, you will be agreeing 
to them being off site for this time.  They will then be returned to school at the time the registration 
is taken.    
 

If your child has been invited to stay after school, they will be collected from their class and then 
supervised in the same way by Mrs Bannister-Palmer.  We will then return to the school office at 
3.30pm, where you can either collect your child if in the lower school, or, in the upper school they 
will be dismissed to walk home; if they attend an after-school club they will be taken there.    
 
The work of the Junior Road Safety Officers will feature in whole school assemblies and also the 
newsletter so you will be kept updated about all of their amazing work and initiatives.  
 
If you have any queries or questions please do not hesitate to contact me.    
 
We hope that you are as excited as we are for your child to be part of this exciting project. 
 

 
Yours sincerely   
  

Miss Palmer 

Student Voice Lead 


